
Video from our Student-moms

https://youtu.be/mz8Be3QkmGo


Our History

● Matt & Michelle Schultz experienced an unplanned 
pregnancy while students at Auburn University. 

● Began sharing their story with college students and 
realized there may be a need for something like Baby 
Steps on Auburn’s campus. 

● 2013 Michelle met Kaitlyn Willing 

● Kaitlyn experienced an unplanned pregnancy while in her Junior 
year at Auburn University.

● Confirmation that Baby Steps was needed
● Baby Steps opened their doors in 2017



The Big Picture: The ultimate goal of Baby Steps is to create spaces near college campuses 
where women can truly thrive as mothers and students.



What We Offer
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